

March 18, 2022

Toronto Preservation Board c/o Ellen Devlin 2nd Floor, West Tower, City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto ON M5H 2N2

hertpb@toronto.ca

Re: PB32.3 Alterations to a Heritage Property Designated Under Part V of the Ontario Heritage Act — 67 Adelaide Street East

Dear Members of the Toronto Preservation Board:

In addition to the letter submitted by the St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association the Heritage Committee would like to add that the Senior Manager, Heritage Planning, be requested to report to the Toronto and East York Community Council — in consultation with the shelter operator (Na-Me-Res), as well as with the project architect and staff of the Shelter Support and Housing Administration — regarding design alternatives for 67 Adelaide Street East that would simultaneously respect Truth and Reconciliation and be consistent with the St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Heritage Conservation District Plan, such report to appear on the community council's agenda concurrently with the March 1 staff report to the Preservation Board.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Kavanagh, Heritage Committee Chair

St. Lawrence Neighbourhood Association (SLNA)

CC. SLNA Board of Directors Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam Joe Mihevc, SSHA Consultant Steve Teekens, Executive Director Na-Me-Res